
From: rsmorley55@hotmail.com 
To: rsmorley55@hotmail.com 
Subject: ACSC April E‐Notes 
Date: Tue, 5 Apr 2016 00:04:18 ‐0400 

Dear ACSC Presidents, 
  
SOS will be here soon! It is always an exciting time for us all to see old 
friends and make new ones. I promise you the bags are being packed and 
the excitement is building. Don't forget to pick up your Care Free Times 
when you arrive. A big shout out of thanks to Janet Harold and Vicki 
Harrison for the hard work in putting together such an excellent publication. 
Please don't forget that the Care Free Times is a great way to advertise 
club events. We also have the SOS FB page and www.shagdance.com as 
well for your advertising needs. 
  
 

The SOS Parade will be held on Saturday, April 23rd at 1 p.m. Don David 
is sure hoping that your club is getting ready with building floats, walking 
troops, vehicles etc. You will find an attached parade flyer. Don would like 
to see his farewell parade the largest yet. Please put something together to 
honor his last parade. A big shout out to "Don David" in making this such a 
fun, exciting, time for us while at SOS! Please visit www.shagdance.com to 
print your registration form. 
  

Don't forget to visit the Company Store for your SOS and ACSC 
memorabilia. The North Myrtle Beach Museum is also another great place 
to visit while at SOS. 
 
  
Below you will find important information concerning ACSC and SOS: 
  

ACSC Meeting:  April 23rd 10:00 AM OD Resort Beach Club 
  
The ACSC Board Elections are held every two years at the Summer 
Workshop. Ken Akin, our chairman appointed  a nominating committee 
at the Winter Workshop. The Nominating Committee is as follows: 
  
Sharon Vaugh 

605 Dickerson Street 
Kingsport, TN  37655  



Home:  423-378-3057 
Cell:  423-341-3057 
Email: colleensdreamsv@gmail.com 

  
Charles Leonard 

2167 Ft. Pemberton Drive 
Charleston, SC  29412 
Home: 843-762-0850 
Cell:  843=437-2954 
Email:  chasvleonard@aol.com 

  
Tim Sullivan 

16777 Shands Road 
South Prince George, VA  23805 
Cell:  804-862-2724 
Email: Craneman147@aol.com  
  
If anyone has an interest in running for any office they should submit a 
letter or email with their qualifications to the Nominating Committee. The 
committee will take all submittals and develop a slate of officers that will 
be presented at the ACSC meeting during Spring SOS. Also, 
nominations from the floor can be made at that time. 
  
Officers for election are ACSC Chairman, Vice Chairman, Secretary and 
Treasurer. ACSC full member clubs in good standing have one vote 
(ballot) per club. If your club is being represented by another club, that 
person will only have one total vote.  
  
Club Information: 
Communication is very important to the success of any organization. We ask 
that if your club information changes please go the website 
www.shagdance.com and click on ACSC, you will see UPDATE YOUR CLUB 
INFO in big blue letters please follow the instructions, this is a sure way of 
keeping your club info current and correct. We depend on this information to 
be accurate in order to make our communication with you successful.  
SOS Cards: Second Deadline April 1, 2016  
SOS cards were distributed at Fall SOS during our ACSC meeting. It is 
imperative that you meet the deadlines and follow the instructions that were in 
your packets:  
  



The shag club will record all data for the cards sold and will forward the data 
to Wanda Cavin, SOS Secretary-134 Venus Lane- Mooresville NC 28117 or 
you may scan and email to wbcavin@gmail.com.   
The selling shag club will write and send a club check made payable to SOS -
P .O. Box 4456 - North Myrtle Beach, SC 29597.  
  

SOS Cruise:   
SOS Cruise at Sea III was a complete success. This was a great time with 
322 shaggers on board. We certainly shared the Carolina Shag on the Seas! 
Attached is the SOS at Sea IV flyer. We would love to have you come join 
us!   
  

In closing, We know this is a lot of information but we do ask that you share 
this information with your board members, membership if you wish, committee 
chairs etc.. It sometimes can make your job as president just a little easier.  
Our best wishes to all of you,  
  

The ACSC Board Team  
Ken, Robin, Lisa, Allen and Judy  
All contact information for ACSC/SOS Board members can be found 
on www.shagdance.com. We all proudly serve you and if you have questions 
or concerns we are always available. 
  


